
 
 

 

This is a free English translation of the original document in Portuguese. 
 

 
RAIA DROGASIL S.A. 

Publicly-Held Company 
CNPJ/MF 61.585.865/0001-51 

 
 

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

RAIA DROGASIL S.A. (“Company”), for purposes of Article 37, paragraph 2 of Resolution 81 issued by 

the Brazilian Securities and Exchange Commission (CVM) on March 29, 2022, hereby informs its 

shareholders and the market in general that the Annual Shareholders Meeting of the Company will 

be held on April 17, 2024, as previously disclosed by the Company in its corporate events calendar. 

More information about the annual meeting will be disclosed in due course. 

 

 

 

 

São Paulo, January 15, 2024. 

 

 

RAIA DROGASIL S.A. 

Eugênio De Zagottis 
Investor Relations Vice President 

 


